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Re: Amendments to NRC License No. 29-15459-01

To Whom It May Concern:

Please remove the following Authorized User from our NRC license — =

Ashraf Youssef, M.D..

As of June 1, 2009 Dr. Youssef ended his affiliation with our health system, thus we
have no Authorized User for the HDR unit. We have suspended our HDR program until
further notice and will not restart the HDR program until a New Authorized User is
approved by the NRC and added to our NRC license.

Also, please remove Brian Hasson, Ph.D as an Authorized Medical Physicist. Brain
Hasson is no longer providing consulting services to our health system.

In addition, please remove the Sr-90 source from our NRC license as we never
obtained the Sr-90 sealed source as a calibration/check source.

If you have any questions in regards to this request please contact our Radiation
Oncology Physicist, Kashmiri Chopra at 856-582-3008.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Emrich
Assistant Vice President
Operations

cc. Mark DiMarcangelo, DO, RSO
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Thisisto acknowIeTge the receipt of your letter/application dat/ r f( Ci V& CL

(ﬁ } g»q OL;‘ . and to inform you that the initial processing which
includes an admlmstratuve revtew has been performed.

90|
ﬁﬂbgéjno a mmlstratlve om:ssnons L((our applicatibn was assigned toa

techmcal reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional
omissions or require additional information.

D Please provide to this office within 30.days of your receipt of this. card

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounis Receivable
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee |ssue involved.

o/
Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number L’é 2 X/ )q
When calling to-inquire about this action, please refer to this control number
You may call’'us on (610} 337-5398, or 337- 5260.
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(6-95) : Licensing Assistance Team Leader



